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a, UNITED STATES

[ g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g ;E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%.....* AUG 5 1980

WMUR:JER
Docket lio. 40-8745

Ogle Petroleum Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Glenn J. Catchpole

project Manager
150 North Nichols Avenue
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Gentlemen:

You will find enclosed a copy of a letter from the National Wildlife
Federation dated July 18, 1980, containing coments on the Bison
Basin Project DES. Please prepare an appropriate reply to each of
the questions or comments in this document calling for a response

' except those involving policy matters or legal interpretations.

Your responses should be provided in sufficient detail to permit direct.
inclusion in the FES. These responses should be mailed in time to reach
this office by August 22, 1980, with a copy sent to Dr. M. J. Kelly at
the Oak Ridge National Laboratory.

Please call me at (301) 4274536 or R. S. Kaufmann at (301) 4274539 if
you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

. .

"J. E. Rothfleisch
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

: Enclosure: ,

| As stated

.

8008180/62 C
. _- .. - - .


